
May 18th  2016 
Present - Mr Williams, Mrs  Gillett, Carys ,Eve, Katie and Mali. 
 

Idea Agree/disagree/
more 

discussion 
needed 

Any further information 

Peer Mediators are now doing a much 
better job and Katie is doing a good 
job at reminding people when it is 
their day and to wear the bibs. 

A  

NW reminder to only make one card 
per student teacher when it is their last 
day. In the past there have been lots of 
people doing individual cards which is 
very nice but results in lots of 
card/paper being used. The students 
will be more likely to keep just one 
card from everybody.  

A  

Collaborative Learning Groups.  You 
are all doing so well with the Eco 
topic and getting so much from it we 
are going to extend this until the end 
of summer term.  

A  

Junior lights- need to get better at 
turning off the lights at break and 
dinner time. Remind class that it is the 
Helpwr Heddiw job to turn them off.  

A Start doing the tick sheet again so we 
can see if there are any dates and 
times when the lights aren’t being 
done.  

NW has now added section to the 
website. The minutes from the last 
meetings will be posted on the website 
to keep the whole school community 
informed.  

A Just use first names on the minutes 
from now on as we shouldn’t put full 
names of children online.  

Monitoring has been going well. A 
couple of times when the Foundation 
Phase recycling bin had the wrong 
things in and girls toilets had the taps 
left on, but this seems to be much 
improved over the last couple of 
weeks. 

A Keep praising those who are doing 
well. Reminder that pupil of the year 
award is soon so keep a special eye 
out.  


